
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

November 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are all set and ready for our first performance of the year in Covent Garden on Saturday.  Thank you 

for your patience in waiting for the information for the trip. 

 

The ticket order form is attached to this letter.  We will collect ticket orders in school at the office and 

arrange for Mrs Lane or Mrs Harper to meet you at the church with the tickets.  All adults and children 

over the age of 8 will need a ticket for the performance.  If you requested extra places on the coach these 

are available for you.  If you need to contact us on the day, please use 07956 391 469. 

 

If you wish to travel independently to London with your child, you are welcome to meet us at the church 

at 1.15. 

 

The children need to be in school on Saturday at 11.30 to get changed into concert dress (we will have 

this ready) and the coach will be leaving for Covent Garden at 11.45.  Please could children bring their 

own black school shoes and we will provide skirts/trousers, t-shirts, socks/tights. 

 

We expect to arrive in London around 1.15 at which point the children will go into the church to rehearse 

and you are free to explore Covent Garden before the start of the concert at 2.30.  We are aware that some 

roads in London are closed on 11th and so we will be in touch with the event organisers if it takes us 

longer than planned to travel to London. 

 

St. Paul’s church is accessible from Covent Garden and also from Bedford Street (WC2E 9ED). 

 

At the end of the concert, we will return to the bus in order to return back to school and we expect to 

arrive back in school at 6.00 p.m.  You are very welcome to make your own way home and have time to 

explore London.  If you choose to do this, please could you bring a change of clothes for your child so we 

can return their uniform to school ready for our performance at the Southend Music Festival. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all on Saturday. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss S Goldsmith 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
(Foundation) 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

